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02 September 2018 (Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year B) 

 
PARISH STAFF 
Pastor: Rev Matthew Libra, 
mlibra@strosepdx.org 
Deacon:  Rev. Mr. Brian Diehm,  
bdiehm@archdpdx.org 
Seminarian: Ethan Alano, 
ealano@strosepdx.org 
Ambassador for Mission & Legacy: Mrs. Karen Asbury, 
kasbury@strosepdx.org 
Communication Director:  Mrs. Shelly Davidson, 
sdavidson@strosepdx.org 
Development Coordinator:  Mrs. Megan Schuver, 
mschuver@strosepdx.org 
Bookkeeper:  Mrs. Kathi Donohue, 
kdonohue@strosepdx.org 
Office Manager: Mrs. Dianna Cooper, 
dcooper@strosepdx.org 
 
OFFICE HOURS  
Tuesday-Friday 8:30 am - 4:00 pm 
(Summer hour changes noted inside)  
Parish Office:  503 281-5318  
www.strosepdx.org 
Bulletin deadline is 12:00 noon on Wednesday. 
 
MASS SCHEDULE 
Saturday: Vigil Mass 5:30 pm 
Sunday Masses: 8:30 and 10:30 am  
Mass for Persons with Disabilities: 2nd Sunday of the 
Month,12:30 pm (exceptions to schedule noted inside) 
Daily:  Monday - Saturday Mass:  8:00 am  
Holy Days: Masses at 8:30 am and 7:00 pm 
 
CONFESSIONS / ADORATION  
Saturday 4:00 – 5:00 pm, Sunday at 7:30 am, in the 
church, daily 7:30 am, or at other times by 
appointment.  Adoration: M/F Daily 7 – 8 am 
 
 
 
 
 

ST. ROSE SCHOOL 
5309 NE Alameda St. 
Portland, OR 97213  
Phone:  503-281-1912   Fax: 503-281-0554  
Grades Pre-K through 8  
Principal: Mrs. Christine Penwell, 
cpenwell@strosepdx.org  
  
ADMIN COUNCIL:   
Christine Penwell, Dave Castricano, Phill Colombo, 
John Cooper, Karl Krcma, Jim Patterson, and Karen 
Pinder 
 
PASTORAL COUNCIL:  
Kathie Cooper, Matt Cruz, Kyle Doan, Rosemary 
Hamilton, Trung Nguyen, Frank Rego, Jennifer 
Ratigan, Stephanie Rice, and Joseph Ruthruff  
 
SERVICES 
St Vincent de Paul Society 503-235-8431 
 
SACRAMENTS 
Preparation for Baptism, first Reconciliation, first 
Communion, and Confirmation.  Contact the office for 
personal or family needs for Anointing of the Sick. 
Couples seeking information about Marriage please 
contact the parish office well in advance of the 
intended wedding date. Adults looking into the 
Catholic faith prepare during Fall and Winter for 
reception into the Church at Easter. 
 
SICK AND HOMEBOUND  
Home visitations may be scheduled by calling the 
parish office. Communion ministers are available. 

 
Holy Father’s Prayer Intention for September 2018 

Universal: Young People in Africa 

That young people in Africa may have access to education 

and work in their own countries. 
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The Week of 02 September 2018 
The  22nd  Sunday in Ordinary Time - Year B 

St. Rose of Lima Parish 
 

Mass Intentions   /    Parish Activities 
 
Sunday,        September 02, 2018  
           7:30 – 8 am Confessions 
  8:30 am Mass For the Parish 
10:30 am Mass  + Ted Rogowski (Gayle Schneider) 
 
Monday,        September 03, 2018    
            7:40 am Morning Prayer in church  
 8:00  Mass + Hoang Nguyen (Sonny Do) 
            7:00 pm Rosary in Chapel  
                Labor Day -  Parish Office Closed 
                        
Tuesday,     September 04, 2018    
                 7:40 am Morning Prayer in church   
 8:00  Mass + Terry Taylor (Maria Pham) 
               10:30 am  Rosary in chapel 
                    6:30 pm Scouts in gym & cr 
                                                         
Wednesday, September 05, 2018   
            7:40 am Morning Prayer in church  
 8:00 Mass + Rob Winike (Virginia Webster) 
           6:30 pm NCW in cr 
                                  
Thursday,  September 06, 2018 
          7:40 am Morning Prayer in church  
  8:00 am Mass Int. Sisters of St. Mary of Oregon  
                                                 Jubilarians (Ellie Carleton)  
                                                          
Friday,  September 07, 2018  
         7:40 am Morning Prayer in church  

 8:00 am Mass + Patrick Hagerty (Kay & Louise Blaser) 
                              

Saturday, September 08, 2018  
         7:40 am Morning Prayer in church  

8:00 Am Mass + Pat White (White Family) 

         4 pm Confessions  

5:30 Pm Vigil Mass For the Parish 

          

Sunday, September 09, 2018   
                7:30 am – 8:00 am Confessions  
  8:30 am Mass  + Rob Winike (Mary Luu) 
10:30 am Mass  +  Rogowski (Gayle Schneider) 
 
Sanctuary Lamp in Church burns this week for Int. Connie  

                                                                                           Degerstedt                                                                                                  

Sanctuary Lamp in Chapel burns this week for All Abuse Victims  
 

OFFERTORY:  August 26, 2018 $3,476.  yielding $43,144 YTD  +  
WeShare  YTD Fiscal = $7,055 Combined Total  $50,199 YTD versus 
$67,158  Fiscal YTD budgeted or (75%). Thank you for your 
generous contributions! 

 
Please Pray for Us the Sick of the Parish 

 
Cynthia Eubanks, Terry Westom, Virginia Shipp, Floyd Higgins, Sandra 
Woodruff, Barbara Shipp, Peggy Johnson, Bill Mathias, Marge Fleskes, 
Peter Tran, Lucille Carich, Ann Johnson, Bridget Rowley, Bill Thompson, 
Annie Schmidt, Martha Daggett, Brian McNicholas, Hayden McGarvie, 
Sammy McLaughlin, Claudette Derricotte, Tim Judge, Rich Gold, Shirley 
Hill, Brian Brown, Joel Rivera, Brock Herriges, Pete Rowland, Dorothy 
Fleischmann, Luke Stager (Seminarian), and all others in need of prayers. 

 

Pastor’s  Keyboard 

By:  

Ethan Alano, Seminarian 

 

 

 The presence of yellow buses, multicolored 

backpacks and joyful laughter means that summer 

is swiftly coming to an end, and the 2018-2019 

school year is upon us! For our community here at 

St. Rose, our students will be returning for classes 

this Tuesday, September 4th to “know and live the 

Catholic faith and to achieve excellence” (St. Rose 

School Mission Statement). 

 

 We are blessed to have a Catholic school 

here as an integral part of our parish community. 

As someone new to St. Rose, I am looking forward 

to seeing how the parish and school mutually 

enrich each other. In any community, a Catholic 

school does not exist simply as a convenient 

educational service for the parish’s and 

neighborhood’s children. Rather, it participates 

deeply in the evangelical mission of the universal 

Church. As the Second Vatican Council taught in 

Gravissimum Educationis (Declaration on 

Christian Education): “So indeed the Catholic 

school, while it is open, as it must be, to the 

situation of the contemporary world, leads its 

students to promote efficaciously the good of the 

earthly city and also prepares them for service in 

the spread of the Kingdom of God, so that by 

leading an exemplary apostolic life they become, 

as it were, a saving leaven in the human 

community.” Please pray for our new principal, 

Christine Penwell, our teachers, staff and students, 

that by God’s grace they become this “saving 

leaven” in our northeast Portland community.  

 

 In other news, our annual Fish BBQ and 

Auction is one week from today on September 9th 

from 2 – 6 pm. This is one of our largest 

community events and fundraisers of the year, and 

it is a wonderful opportunity to come together as a 

whole parish family on the Lord’s Day. We look 

forward to seeing you there! 
 

 

 
 



 

 

Next Week: September 09, 2018 

(Twenty Third Sunday in Ordinary Time) -  Year B 
 During this week, please take time to pre-read the Readings for next 

Sunday’s Mass from your Bible. This will aid in giving a deeper dimension 
and understanding to what we hear proclaimed in the readings.  

 
 Reading I: Isaiah 35: 4-7a 
(The ears of those who are deaf will be cleared; and the tongue of 
those who are mute will sing.)  
 
Responsorial Psalm: 146: 6-7, 8-9, 9-10 
(Praise the Lord, my soul!) 
                                                                             
Reading II: James 2: 1-5 
(Did not God choose the poor to be heirs of the kingdom?) 
 
Gospel: Mark 7: 31-37 
(He makes the deaf hear and the mute speak.)    
 
PLEASE NOTE: You can get the complete text of readings for any 
day of the year at www.usccb.org 
  

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul - St. Rose Conference 

September 02, 2018  Twenty-Second Sunday in 

Ordinary Time  - Year B  

     The gospel today hits home closer than we may think. 

What traditions do we blindly cling to? Perhaps it is enough for us 

just to go to Mass on Sunday?  Do we keep the letter of the law and 

miss entirely the spirit of the law?  Interior righteousness means a 

heart turned to God. Purity of heart is expressed in righteous living: 

self-giving for the sake of others.  

As you give your gift to the poor through the Society 

of St. Vincent de Paul, in your heart you also will find the good 

news of God’s love. 

                ****************** 

Our pantry needs boxed dinners – tuna helper; 

canned meats (spam, chicken, salmon, deviled ham); 

pancake/waffle mixes; baked beans; all types canned 

vegetables. 

Thank you for your continued support as we attempt 

to provide groceries for 400-699 people each month! 
 
 If you know of a neighbor or friend needing food 

assistance, please refer them to SVDP at 503.235.8431 for help! 
                              ******************  
 
Called To Protect Reminder:  In our continued efforts to provide a 
safe environment for everyone, all volunteer background checks 
are updated every 3 years, and every year for employees. In 
addition, an annual online refresher course is required. The 
background check is an automated process where you will receive 
an email directly from Praesidium requesting your information, 
and they complete the check.  If you volunteer in any capacity at 
the parish or school, and have not completed these requirements, 
please call the parish office.   
 
 This year’s Fish BBQ and Auction takes place on 
September 9, 2018 from 2pm-6pm.  We are looking for 
volunteers, both for the day of the event and for bringing desserts 
to share.  There are sign-up sheets in the back of the church for 
both options.  This Parish event is full of fun and fellowship for 
all.  We appreciate your help! 
 St. Rose Fish BBQ (September 9) Auction and raffle  
needs your help! Can you (and / or your friends/connections/ 
employer) donate goods and/or services?  Ideas: Host a poker 
night, provide a service (massage, landscape, car service), Gift 
certificate to restaurants, offer tickets to the Game/Symphony/ 
Concerts, host a themed meal, teach a particular skill, offer 
babysitting, offer your beach house, condo or cabin, Raffle baskets 
(especially kids basket items) needed! Monetary donations 
welcome.  Contact Debbie Gold debg792@gmail.com, Lisa Brady 
lisamonique.brady@gmail.com .  

 Fish BBQ Dinner Tickets are available online on our website under 
weshare,  or go to: www.strosepdx.org.weshareonline.org 
 
Confirmation Registration:  "New format, new catechist, 
same wonderful sacrament!  Confirmation Year 1 
registration is now open.  Information & registration forms 
in church office and on website." 
 
We will have Extraordinary Minister of the Holy Eucharist 
Training on October 20, 2018 at 8:00 am in the Church.  Please 
mark your calendar 
 

EM, Lector, & Altar Server Schedule 
Thank you to all who faithfully serve our parish! 

08/09 September 2018 (23nd Sunday Ordinary Time) 

Next Week:2nd  Week of the Month – Sunday & Saturday before  

                   5:30  PM  (Vigil)   Saturday (08 September 2018)  
L:  Todd Goodrich                   L:  Shirley Goodrich 
C:  open (Seminarian)              R:  John Bayer 
  Altar Servers: Theresa Luu & Corey Marleau 
 

                      8:30 AM  Sunday    (09 September 2018)  

L:  Peggy Johnson        L: Anna Vu 

C:  Sister Dominica      C: Laura Altenhofen 

C:  open                         R: Jackie Colombo 

Altar Servers: Daniel Tin Pham & Teresa Pham 
 
                 10:30 AM  Sunday  (09 September 2018)   

L: Will Schneider           L: Gayle Schneider           

C: Sue Lawrence            C: Sub  for Tim Judge 

C: open (Seminarian)     R: Will Schneider 

Altar Servers: Anna MiLan Tran & Rita Tran                                                                                  
 
**Note** We have several open slots for Extraordinary Ministers of the 

Holy Eucharist, call the parish office if you are interested in serving. If 

you are not scheduled at a particular Mass, but see there is an “Open” 
slot, please feel free to come forward and serve.    
 **Note** When a visiting Priest, Deacon, or Seminarian is on the altar, we 

will need fewer EMs.  Thank you! 
 
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA) 
Interested in being a Catholic? Want help in taking the next 

step? At St. Rose of Lima, those discerning whether to enter the 

Catholic Church are asked to commit to attend weekly, Sunday 

morning sessions between September 16, 2018 and June 4, 2019. 
During these eight months, attendance at weekly 10:30 Mass 

Liturgy of the Word will be followed by prayer, discussion and 
study. We will follow Old and New testaments of The Bible, 
the United States Catholic Catechism for Adults and other articles 
and publications on this schedule: 

* Fall 2018 – Catholics Beliefs (The Creed) 
* Advent 2018 through the Christmas Season 2018 –     
   Catholic Worship (The Sacraments) 
* Lent 2019 – Catholic Living (The Commandments) 
* Days of Reflection (a Saturday during Lent TBA) 
* Easter Vigil (April 20, 2019) Baptism (for those never  
   baptized) or Full Reception into the Catholic Church      
  (for baptized Christians), Confirmation, First Communion 
* Easter Season to Pentecost—Sharing the Easter  

           Experience. 
 If you’re interested, please contact the parish office by phone 

(503) 281-5318 or e-mail dcooper@strosepdx.org. 
     

 
CHOIR NOTES  Singing together brings unity to 
an assembly.  We become united through 
MELODY, TEXT, RHYTHM, FAITH, and SPIRIT.  Join 
us in the church on Saturday September 22nd at 
9am for a singing workshop.  Keep watching for 
more info. 
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Looking for ways to connect with our parish community? to be 
involved? to develop friendships? to feel at home?  Would you 
like to play a bigger part in our community? Take a look at the 

many volunteer opportunities & Contact the parish office at 503-
281-5318  

 
Volunteers Needed 

      We are looking for parishioners who would like to serve 
as Extraordinary Ministers of the Holy Eucharist, Lectors, 
Collection Counters and for St. Vincent de Paul.  If you would like 
help in any of these capacities, or others, please call the parish 
office, 503.281.5318. A background check, CTP training, as well as 
training for the Ministry will be completed. 

       And…. 
     
Coffee/Donut Volunteer Opportunities: 
There are 29 Sundays still available for 
the 2018/2019 year. Sign-Up is in the 
back of church, or go to our website and 
signup online at signup genius at: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=c.SignUpS
earch&eid=0CCBC9DBF4CAF966&cs=09B0BAAD8FC48B1
77B0B64765BCF9BC8&sortby=l.title  please check your 
calendars…. All individuals or families are welcome to sign 
up. Many opportunities (for families with students at St. 
Rose School benefitting from Parish subsidized tuition 
rates), to say yes on your school subsidy form that you 
are involved in Parish activities.  
      Altar Guild sign-up sheets are also in back of 
Church. 
 

 
Fall Religious Education – 2018 

Confirmation: New Fall Calendar for 2018/2019 will be included in 
the Confirmation Packet, which can be found online at 
www.strosepdx.org,  Faith Formation, Sacramental Preparation. 
For more information please contact Laura Altenhofen: 
laura.altenhofen@gmail.com, 503.780.3537   
 
Sacramental Prep:  1st Communion / 1st Reconciliation Class 
begins on  September 16,2018.  First Reconciliation in December 
and First Communion in May.  See schedule to include new 
“Youth Sunday” activities. Registration forms are in the back of 
church on the counter, and online under “Faith Formation, 
Sacramental Preparation” at www.strosepdx.org    
 
St. Rose Nursery and Children’s Liturgy: Looking for volunteers 
that can commit to 1 Sunday per month during 10:30am mass. For 
more information please contact: Marianne Hoonakker-Kelly at 
(503) 504-6576 or mariannehoonakkerkelly@gmail.com 
  
CCD Religious Education/Youth Sunday  CCD Religious Education 
classes in the Fall  for grades 3 – 8, at the  “Youth Sundays” Fellowship 
from 5-7:30pm.   This is an opportunity for all youth of the parish to 
gather for a meal and activity, then break into individual classes to learn 
more about how to know and love our faith, our God & Neighbor. For 
more information please contact Jennifer Ratigan: jadratigan@gmail.com  
 

                     
ST. ROSE DIRECTORY COMING in October 2018, we will be 
working with Lifetouch to produce a new St. Rose Directory.   
More information to follow.  Questions, please contact Bridget  
Rego (503-869-5105) or Peggy Johnson (503)287-7391 
 
Everyone is invited to join Bishop Peter Smith at the 
Opening Mass for 40 Days for Life. The Mass will be held on 
Sept 22nd at 5:30 pm at St. Rose of Lima church. Also there is an 
Opening Prayer Vigil on Sept 23rd at 2 pm at The Lovejoy 
Surgicenter at 933 NW 25th Portland 97210. 
4ÈÅÎȟ ÆÒÏÍ 3ÅÐÔÅÍÂÅÒ ςφÔÈ ÔÈÒÏÕÇÈ .ÏÖÅÍÂÅÒ τÔÈȟ ÙÏÕȭÒÅ 
invited to join others throughout the world for 40 Days for Life 
ɀ 40 days of prayer and fasting for an end to abortion. Come 
and stand and peacefully pray during a 40-day vigil in the 

public right -of-way in Portland outside the Lovejoy Surgicenter 
at 933 NW 25th anytime between 7 am and 7 pm. Sign up 
at www.40daysforlife.com/portland    Stand up, FOR 
LIFE!  Contact Therese 
Ruesink  ruesinktherese@comcast.net   for more information. 
 
THE ROLE OF ANGELS IN OUR LIVES   Fr. Cary Reniva will lead 
the ACCW Day of Recollection on Tuesday, October 9, at Our Lady 
of Peace Retreat House, 3600 SW 170th Ave, Beaverton, OR 
97003.  The Archdiocesan Council of Catholic Women (ACCW) 
welcomes all Catholic women and their guests. The day begins at 
8:30 and ends at 2:30.  It includes Mass at 11:15, Lunch and 
Conferences.  Send $35 fee to Sue Anker at 13000 NE Pacific Ct., 
Portland, OR 97230. For info, call: Sue Anker:503 252 2574, or Betty 
Egner: 360 859 0000. 

 
Update: Thank you all for your contribution to the 2018 
Archbishop’s Catholic Appeal.  We have exceeded our goal, and 
are at 124% or 42,399 with 26.5% parishioner participation.  
 
OUR GIFT TO YOU: Your own formed.org subscription! This parish 
gift provides you with at-home access to the best Catholic content 
around. Look for audio talks, movies, eBooks, and video-based 
studies from trusted providers like the Augustine Institute, Ignatius 
Press, Catholic Answers and more—all from the comfort of 
home and on one, convenient website. Visit formed.org to learn 
more. (St. Rose Access Code: NW34T3).  
 
 “I feel free to be the person God has meant me to be without 
hiding my true self. After 39 years, I now feel that the grace to 
forgive myself has finally been received by me.  I never knew I 
could feel free again. Every part of the retreat was a 
gift.” Rachel’s Vineyard retreats are for women and men who 
have been involved in an abortion(s) in any way or are in 
relationship with someone who has had an abortion. For more 
information contact Project Aurora 541-942-
2861 ProjectAurora@aol.com. Upcoming retreats: Eugene, 
October 23-25 (weekdays) and for Spanish retreat in Medford, 
November 9-11 call Araceli 541-621-7047. www.Project-
Aurora.org  www.RachelsVineyard.org 
 
Culture of LIFE  As faithful Christians, we have a responsibility 
to witness to the culture of life!  Come out and see how God will 
use YOU to help mothers and save the lives of unborn children. 
The "no-show" rate for having abortions is as high as 75% when 
people are present praying on abortion day. Please join us 
at Planned Parenthood at 3727 NE MLK Jr. Blvd on Wednesdays 
from 7:30 to 11:00 a.m. and then again from 1:30 to 5 pm. Also, 
at The Lovejoy Surgicenter at 933 NW 25th on Thursdays from 
6:30 to 9 a.m., and Fridays from 8 to 10 a.m. If you would like 
more information, and especially if you would like to help, 
contact Therese Ruesink at 503 997 1884 
or ruesinktherese@comcast.net 
 
Tech Support: As a Knight of Columbus, I provide assistance to 
those in need.  My parents Dave and Kathie are both active 
members of St. Rose, and I also wish to serve our parish by 
offering my technical services to the parish community.   I am 
familiar with most window s operating systems, and mobile IOS 
and Android platforms.  I will be able to assist with new 
program installations and modifications & troubleshooting; i.e.  
installing a new printer, or Bluetooth /  keyboard connection to 
a tablet, as well as assistance with antivirus and malware 
protection.  Michael Castricano, Knight of Columbus 
mjcparish@gmail.com 
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Upcoming Events in the Archdiocese: 

 
THE VIGIL: Rachmaninoffôs ñVespersò  Cappella 
Romana presents Rachmaninoffôs great sacred masterpiece, 
the All -Night Vigil.   Experience a more complete Vigil with 
traditional psalms and hymn settings.  Concerts Saturday, 22 
Sept. at 8pm at St. Maryôs Cathedral Tickets and info at 
cappellaromana.org or 503.236.8202   
 
Rachel's Vineyard Retreats are for those seeking to deal with their 
abortion experiences. "What is most meaningful to me is being free 
of what was a secret that prevented me from deeply connecting with 
others, especially my living children." October 23-25 near Eugene, In 
Spanish November 9-11. Contact Project Aurora 
at ProjectAurora@aol.com or 541-942-2861. For more information 
visit www.project-aurora.org or www.rachelsvineyard.org. Financial 
assistance is available! 

 
Are you single and over age 50?  SOLO SENIORS is a catholic-based 
social organization, for single men and women over age 50 in the 
greater Portland area. It primarily provides social and recreational 
programs in a safe and friendly environment for its members. For more 
information, a Solo brochure or a copy of our monthly newsletter, call 
Ann Buchholz 503 235-9047. 
 
As faithful Christians, we have a responsibility to witness to the 
culture of life!  Come out and see how God will use YOU to help 
mothers and save the lives of unborn children.  The "no-show" rate 
for abortions is as high at 75% when people are present praying on 
abortion day.  Please join us!  40 Days for Life Vigil hours at 
Lovejoy Surgicenter are from 7 AM to 7 PM daily.  Lovejoy 
Surgicenter is located at 933 NW 25th Avenue, Portland. If you would 
like more information, and especially if you'd like to volunteer to help, 
please contact Therese Ruesink at 503.997.1884  or  
ruesinktherese@comcast.net. 
  

St. Rose Repeat Announcements 
 

Your Annual Offertory Envelope Boxes for 2018 are now in 
the parish office (If you use envelope boxes). If you would like to 
change your donations from envelope use to online donations, 
this is a simple process. Go to our website www.strosepdx.org 
and click on WeShare on the right side of home page. Or, go 
directly to www.strosepdx.weshareonline.org . Call the parish 
office with any questions.  
 
“Save Time and Donate Online!” Online Giving is available 
for parishioners with WeShare, an easy and convenient way 
to save time and support the church. Donating is simple, 
safe, and completely secure. Visit the website below and 
make your payment. If you would like to enroll in Online 
Giving, please visit http://strosepdx.weshareonline.org, or 
go online to our website at www.strosepdx.org, and click on 
the We Share link If you have any questions or concerns 
about the program or would like help setting up your 
account, please call the Parish office. 
 
A Message from the St. Rose Parish Library : Please take a 
look around your home for any library books that you have 
read and not yet returned. In addition, consider donating a 
relevant Catholic book that you have read and want to share 
with others. The library has accepted dozens of donated 
books from parishioners and the collection is becoming quite 
impressive. For questions about donating new or used titles 
to the library, please contact the parish library volunteer; 
Todd Rosenquist (503) 869-5077 
 
Check out the St. Rose Library! Through a generous donation, we 
have new children’s books and DVD’s. Great way for the whole 
family to be entertained and learn about our beautiful Catholic 
Faith and treasured saints.  
 

The Holy Spirit Sisters would like to thank you for your continued 
support by donating your redeemable cans & bottles.  Please 
continue dropping them off at the back of the Convent across from 
the parish. Looking for someone to help with processing and 
redemption of the donations.  Please contact Fred Stovel at 
503.799.3225. 
 
The St. Rose Youth Choir always welcomes new members, and is 
open to boys and girls 4th grade through high school for 5:30 pm Vigil 
Mass. If interested, please contact the director, John Vergin at 
503.334.9575 or the parish office 503.281.5318 
 
 

St. Rose Nursery and Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
 

* Nursery opens at 10:10. Please 

drop your child off at the nursery 

between 10:10 and 10:25. 
* Nursery is located in the Pre-Kindergarten classroom at St. Rose 
School.  Follow stairs (leading to cafeteria) to double doors at the 
bottom and follow signs to Nursery. 
* There will be an information & registration sheet for you to fill 
out and sign.  There is No Fee. 
* If you are needed during mass, we will come and get you. 
* Immediately after mass please come and retrieve your child. 

Children's Liturgy of the Word - What to expect: 

* After opening prayer, Fr Matt will invite all school age children from     
   ages  4-11 to the front of church. 
* There will be leaders waiting with the Children's Liturgy banner.     
   Children will line up in two groups, 4-7 & 8-11.  
* Fr Matt will give a special blessing  
* Leaders will lead them to the 2nd & kindergarten classrooms in St. Rose   
School to learn the liturgy of the Word at their level.  
* After Homily, Creed and Intercessions, approximately 20-25 minutes, the 
children will quietly return to the church and back with you.   
 
 
 

Music Opportunities at St. Rose 
5:30 pm Vigil Mass:  St. Rose Youth Choir:  The Youth Choir 
sings once a month at the 5:30 pm Vigil.  We are looking for new 
singers to join us! If your child (age 9 and up) enjoys singing, 
loves music, and would like to learn more about both, while serving 
our parish through the ministry of music, please call Choir Director, 
John Vergin at 503-334-9575, or the parish office.   
 
8:30 am Sunday Mass: “Sing praise to God, sing praise.” –
Psalm 47.  If you enjoy singing at Mass, why not join the 8:30 
Mass Choir? All voices are needed and it only requires about two 
hours of your time weekly—during one of which, you’re already 
here. Contact Chris Alver, at   alver6403@comcast.net  
 
10:30 am Sunday Mass:  FOLK GROUP YOUTH CHOIR If you are 
in second grade or above and enjoy liturgical singing; we hope you'll 
consider participating! Contact Jean Czuba (jczuba@q.com) for 
additional details. 
 
 The St. Rose Folk Group is actively looking for new musicians 
to join us. We need a pianist for the 10:30 am Mass on Sundays 
in addition to singers, guitarists or any other instrumentalists. If 
interested or if you have further questions, please contact Mary 
Johnson at 503-288-7851 or come up to the piano after 10:30 
Mass.   

10:30 am Sunday Mass:  FOLK GROUP YOUTH CHOIR If 
you are in second grade or above and enjoy liturgical singing, we 
hope you'll consider participating! Contact Jean Czuba 
(jczuba@q.com) for additional details.  
 
St. Rose Stork Club is the welcoming committee for new 
babies. If you know of someone with a new addition to their 
family, spread the word about this fun ministry. The stork club 
is a wonderful way to meet parishioners and help with the 
transition of a new little one in your family. We also extend 
our cooking skills to those experiencing medical problems or 
other limitations & some prepared meals and a brief visit 
would be helpful.  To join the Stork club or receive meals, 
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please contact Joyce Boyce at joyeveboy@yahoo.com,  or 
the parish office 503-281-5318. 
 
 
St. Rose Book Club next meeting on              at 6:30 pm, 
at Connie Manning’s house.  Call Connie at 503.288.3618 
for questions and details. 
 

 If you would like to change your donations from envelope 
use to online donations, this is a simple process. Go to our 
website www.strosepdx.org and click on WeShare on the right 
side of home page. Or, go directly to 
www.strosepdx.weshareonline.org 

 
Repeat Upcoming Events in the 

Archdiocese: 
 
Mother & Child Education Center provides pregnancy testing, 
classes, clothing and supplies for new mothers.  Their goal is to 
provide a place where new mothers can go for support, so children 
can be welcomed and nurtured.  Go to www.momchildpdx.org for 
more information. 
 
Looking to start a family? Attempting to conceive?  Natural 
Family Planning has been used successfully by couples to achieve 
pregnancy.  Most think about preventing pregnancy when 
considering NFP.  However, the knowledge learned in NFP can be 
very useful in understanding a couple's fertility and in helping to 
improve the chances of becoming pregnant. 
 
www.StandUpGirl.com – Maybe you’re pregnant, or worried 
that you might be pregnant. You feel scared, overwhelmed, 
alone. Need someone to talk to…someone you can be real 
with?  We’re here for you.  Women who get what you’re going 
through, because they’ve lived through it. Women who care 
and can help.  Confidential. 
 
 
Host an International Student . . . Impact their world 
and yours!      
-Globalize your Heart!  
-Enjoy a cultural and culinary adventure.  
-Foster world peace tight from your home.  
-Make life -long bonds with students from countries 
around the world!  
 
 In the fall of 2018, Central Catholic High 
School  continues its partnership with the American 
Education & Exchange Association (AEEA) to bring students 
from China, Korea, Vietnam, and Japan who desire to master 
English, graduate from high school, and attend an American 
university.   
 Caring and committed host families form the 
backbone of the schoolôs international student program. 
 Would you and your family carefully consider 
opening your hearts and home to an international student 
this school year? 

 If you wo uld you like to learn more about this 
exciting opportunity? Please contact, Tom Stein, at 
tstein1954@gmail.com or call (503) 333-5959. 
 

The Confessions of Saint Augustine, the powerful live 

production performed by actor Leonardo Defilippis of Saint 
Luke Productions, will be presented at Holy Rosary Church- 
Aquinas Hal on Saturday, October 13th at 7:00 PM. Leonardo 
Defilippis brings to life the story of the renowned sinner 
turned saint, a thoroughly modern man who lived 1700 years 
ago. Filled with all the elements of professional theater, the 

production runs 75 minutes, and is suitable for ages 12 and 
up.  

Admission will be a free-will offering with a suggested 
donation of $15 for adults and $7 for children. For additional 
information, contact Holy Rosary Church Office at (503) 235-
3163 or go to www.holyrosarypdx.org. Learn more at 
www.AugustineDrama.com  
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